This special garden for the blind, partially-sighted and the disabled was a
Millennium Project undertaken by members of the Hayle Flower Club.

Ramps have been put in at the entrances to this sheltered, quiet garden to allow
easy access for wheelchairs.

The raised beds have been planted with a variety of aromatic shrubs and plants,
many grown from cuttings by members of the Flower Club.

Tactile, textured surfaces around the basin of the fountain and the bark of some of
the mature trees provide the “touch” element of the garden and there is also
a descriptive plaque in Braille.

The garden was designed for the Flower Club by Georgina Schofield, with the help and
support of Penwith’s Parks and Gardens Department and Hayle’s own dedicated gardeners,
Michael Kemp and Matthew Lewis.
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